
Littleton Garden Club – 2022 Year in Review  

We tended windowboxes in all seasons!

Ourmunicipal gardens looked great!

A lot of us went the the Federation meeting
This photo won a contest in the New England Garden Club Program!



We recognized JD for her years of 
serving as our President –Thank You JD! 

We participated in the Littleton Memorial Day 
Parade –Thank You Don Stevens!

Meetings were fun….we made pumpkin centerpieces 
and learned other skills

We did a Wild Flower Walk in the Dells  
Here’s some Trout Lily

We remembered Long Time Member Lucy Magoon 
–dedicating a bench in her memory

Holiday Raffle & Potluck were so much fun!
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